
Inland NW Masters Swimming – Annual Meeting 

1 April 2023, 2:55 pm 

University of Idaho Swim Center, Moscow 

 

Matt Bronson, Chair, called the meeting to order.   Others in attendance included Margaret Hair, Dave 
Cabrey, Paige Buehler, Brian Johnson, Sean Murphy, and Michael Hamm.  The meeting was open to all 
membership, with roughly another 20 people in attendance. 

The meeting minutes from the 2022 Annual General Membership Meeting were approved. 

The Chair gave an update regarding the organization (see accompanying file).   Items of note included: 

- Membership 
o Current -  274 / 11 Clubs 
o 2022 -  346  /  10 Clubs 
o 2021 -  318  /  11 Clubs 
o 2020 -  298 /  11 Clubs 

- Current Account Balance:   $21,566.64 
- Activities 

o Various national meetings 
o Local swim meets:  Moses Lake, Kroc Center, and Moscow 

- Accomplishments 
o Top Tens:  SCM (25), LCM (1), SCY (17) 
o All Americans (Pool):  Henry, Waggoner 

- LMSC Election results: 
o Chair:  Rob Heath 
o Vice Chair:  Michael Hamm 
o Treasurer:  Wes Bratton 
o Secretary:  Brian Johnson 

- LMSC Goals (from 2022) 
o Support clubs as much as possible to provide membership value and programs 
o Find new events our members value 
o Develop open water events in our region 
o Find ways to recognize members for longevity/loyalty 
o Identify potential volunteers and future LMSC leaders 
o Encourage Adult Learn to Swim efforts in our region 
o Overhaul Goals with incoming new LMSC Board 

- Upcoming Events 
o 2023 USMS Spring Nationals, Irvine CA, End Apr/Beginning of May 
o 5K/10K USMS National Virtual Championships, 15 May-15 Sep 
o 2023 Spokane Club Meet, June 
o 2023 10K USMS National Championship, Applegate Lake OR, July 
o Kroc 1K/2K Open Water Swim, Sanders Beach, 22 July 



o 2023 USMS Summer Nationals, Sarasota FL, 2-6 Aug  
o 2023 Long Bridge Swim, Sandpoint ID, 5 Aug  
o 2023 USMS Annual Meeting/Volunteer Relay (Fall) 

- Awards 
o Chair Matt Bronson was recognized for his dedicated commitment to masters swimming 

in our region, reflected through his decade of service as LMSC Chair, and stalwart efforts 
to improve programming and value to the membership. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:03 p.m. 

 

 


